
 

 

Mr. Jacob Bennett, Planner 

Development Services Division 

City of McKinney 

221 N. Tennessee 

McKinney, TX  75069 

7-26-24 

Re: Zoning Case 2014-0048, MIA Mosque 

 

Jake,  

It is our intent, me as applicant, and the Board of the Mosque, to withdraw our application to rezone 
the MIA property at Virginia Parkway and Crutcher Crossing. At this time, we will continue with the 
PD zoning that is currently in place. Thank you. 

 

Highest Regards, 

 

 

Richard Brown, AIA, NCARB 

Principal Architect 


